
 

                                                                                                                                                                             

Only perfectly healthy students who show no signs of infection are allowed to enter into the space of the Faculty 
of Mechanical Engineering (FS). Persons with signs / symptoms of SARS-CoV-2 infection, persons who have been 
quarantined for the duration of the quarantine, or persons who have been ordered into isolation due to a positive 
test SARS-CoV-2 infection, should not come into the FS space, and are not allowed to be in contact with other 
students and staff for the duration of the isolation. 
 

Upon entering into spaces of FS, hand disinfection is mandatory (disinfectants are installed at the entrance to the 

building and at the entrances to the Lecture Halls). 

 

In all FS spaces (corridors, Lecture Halls, Laboratories, offices, etc.) it is mandatory to wear a protective mask at all 
times. 
 

You shall enter / exit the FS rooms individually, using the safe distance of entering / exiting of at least 1.5 m. 

 

Staying in the hallways is not allowed. During breaks, stay in the Lecture Hall / Laboratory, or go outside of the FS 

facilities. 

 

In the FS Lecture Halls is a seating order with a guaranteed safety distance of 1.5 m (marked places). Physical 

presence is allowed only to those students for whom the presence for the FS lectures is defined and agreed with 

pedagogical associate in advance. Other students must monitor the performance remotely, using the MS Teams 

tool. 

 

If you have any signs of illness, if you have been in contact with an infected person, if you have been  ordered to 

quarantine, or if you belong to a vulnerable group, stay at home, report this to the Office for Study and Student 

Affairs, and monitor the pedagogical process remotely with the MS Teams tool, or agree with a pedagogical 

associate for a customised implementation of the pedagogical process. 

 

If you develop signs / symptoms of SARS-CoV-2 infection, stay at home, call your doctor or Emergency Department 

and follow their instructions. In the case of a positive test, stay at home for the duration of the isolation and report 

it to the Office for Study and Student Affairs, and monitor the pedagogical process remotely with the MS Teams 

tool, or agree with a pedagogical associate for a customised implementation of the pedagogical process. 

 

Follow the notifications on the website of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering and the website of the University 

of Maribor regularly,  and also check the electronic mailbox of your digital identity of the University of Maribor 

regularly (…@student.um.si). 

 

Follow the NIJZ recommendations for the prevention of SARS-CoV-2 virus infection regularly: 

https://www.nijz.si/en  

 

For ongoing monitoring of exposure to the SARS-CoV-2 in the Republic of Slovenia, we recommend using the app 

#OstaniZdrav. 

 

Be responsible, stay healthy! 
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